July 30, 1945

Mr. mr Schaske
1125 Vermont Street
maﬂi Kansas

Dear Elmer:

I wish for you, Mrs. Schaake, and your splendid
1ittle fanily everything good for the future. I know that
all of you will like California. I hope that change is
beneficial to Bruce.

It has always been a pleasuwre to work with you.
You are oom"boom. kind and ﬁwughtful.

Wishing you the very best of luck, happiness,
and health, I am

‘ Sincerely,

| Porrost Ce Allen :
Director, Physical Education
Varsity Basketball Coach '
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